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Dear Parent /Carer,

Beach Visit - Tuesday 2nd July 2024

The Reception children are going for a fun beach day to support our wellbeing focus across the week
and linked to our Outdoor Learning Day. We will be walking along the prom to look at the local area
and will be having our picnic lunch on the beach.
I’m sure a little paddle will be squeezed in too.

We plan to leave school at approximately 9.15am and return to school for the end of the day.

Children need to wear their PE uniform with hoodie/ jumper, shorts and their trainers for comfort.
Please bring a waterproof jacket (just in case) or hat and sunscreen (as required).
A bucket and spade are essential, along with their water bottle. All items will be carried by your child
so please provide them with a comfortable backpack for the trip.
The visit will be cancelled if the weather is really unpleasant.

A packed lunch will be provided by school but they will need their own water bottle.

If you are available to chaperone on the day then please let me know ASAP (via Dojo message or
come and speak to me).

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D. Wilson
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